
Kind Regards, 

ti/ 

ose M. Lamadrid 
Vice President of Facilities 
New World Symphony, America's Orchestral Academy 

New World Symphony 
America's Orchestral. Academy 
Michael. Tilson Thomas, Artistic Director 

May 30, 2017 

Jose del Risco 

City of Miami Beach 

Department of Parks & Recreation 

1701 Meridian Avenue, Suite 401 

Miami Beach, FL 33139 

Dear Jose: 

New World Symphony strongly recommends that ProSound's maintenance contract for the sound 

system in Soundscape Park be renewed. ProSound designed and built the sound system that was first 

used in January 2011 and has been maintaining it satisfactorily for the last three years. 
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